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Newhall Bulletin: 6.11.2020 

Attendance This Week 

Cherry 98.3% 

Willow 95.0% 

Beech 98.3% 

Rowan 97.2% 

Elm 100.0% 

Hazel 97.9% 

House Points 

Air 731 

Earth 681 

Fire 736 

Water 719 

Message from the Senior Leadership Team:   
We’ve had a fantastic first week back and it has been so lovely to see the children coming into school with lots 
of energy and enthusiasm this week! 
On Monday we introduced the idea of the ‘School Council’ to the children and explained what that meant. Lots 
of children were very keen to be a school councillor and had some fantastic ideas about what they would like to 
introduce if they were successful. We discussed our British value ‘democracy’ and explained that a vote would 
take place after the candidates had told their class why they thought they should be school councillor. I’d like to 
congratulate every child who was brave enough to stand up in front of their class and speak, it’s not an easy thing 
to do. By Monday we will know who all of our  new school councillors are and I cannot wait to get started with 
school council meetings and hear about their wonderful ideas! 
 
On Friday 13th November we will be raising money for Children in Need. To make this a fun and successful day 
we would like the children to participate in a ‘Slumber Party’ themed day. The children can wear pyjamas 
(suitable for the weather) or other Children in Need attire/merchandise to school and we will participate in lots 
of fun activities throughout the day. We would kindly ask for a gold coin donation 
for this day. Please make sure your child still comes to school in suitable shoes 
and a coat. To fully embrace the theme of the day, we would ask that princess 
dresses/superhero costumes are left at home this time. There will be more 
information on your child’s year group newsletter about the activities your child 
may participate in on the day. We’re really looking forward to putting on a 
fantastic day for our children. 

Upcoming Events: 
13th November - Children in Need 
Fundraising Day 

16th – 20th November—Anti Bullying 
Week 

30th November—Book Fair 

Next week’s menu: 

This QR code can be read by any 
barcode scanner app on your smart 
phone to access the allergen and 
nutritional data.  
Or visit http://j.mp/2BzimRC 

Please note, there is a 
new winter menu so 
please do have a look 
at the new options.  

Book Fair 
Our Book Fair will be arriv-
ing at the end of November 
and will be managed slightly 
differently to normal, in a 
COVID safe way! 
Look out for more infor-
mation and the order forms 
coming soon! 
Great opportunity to buy 
Christmas presents whilst 
supporting the school library. 


